
 

 

 

Superior Court of California 
County of Sacramento 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE IN AVAILABLE  

UNLAWFUL DETAINER  
ELECTRONIC FILING SERVICE PROVIDERS 

Effective September 16th, 2015 
 
 
 
This notice is to inform you of Continuing Education of the Bar’s (CEB) intent to terminate their 
electronic filing partnership with the Superior Court of California, County of Sacramento.  
Effective September 16, 2015, CEB will no longer provide viable electronic filing services to 
attorneys who file Unlawful Detainer matters with the Court.  The Court is exploring alternative 
options for firms utilizing CEB’s electronic filing services and will keep you apprised of any 
developments. 
     
The Court has three other electronic filing service providers available for attorneys. They 
include:  
 

 American LegalNet; 
 Counterclaim; and 
 Lawdex 

 
Additional information regarding these electronic filing providers can be found at 
https://www.saccourt.ca.gov/ud/e-filing.aspx. Updates will be posted to the Court’s website as 
they are available. 


